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Thursday 28th June 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of the Year 6 Enterprise Scheme which supports raising money for their end of year 

trip to Wicksteed Park, the children are holding a fete at school next Friday 6th July, during 

the afternoon. 

 

Children from each class will be given the opportunity to have a go on the stalls, which will 

cost 20p-50p each time. Stalls will include: Guess the name of the Teddy Bear, Penalty 

Shootout, Hoopla, Lucky Dip, Sweets in a Jar, Hoops on a Goal, Bean Bag Hoop and more. 

There will also be Slime and Stress Ball selling.  

 

If you would like your child to take part, could you please send their money into school on the 

day of the fete in 20p and 50p pieces, if at all possible, and preferably in a NAMED 

envelope. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Year 6  
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